
 
 

 
The Brain Bee is an exciting competition for high school students that inspires passion 
about the brain and neuroscience.  You will learn about intelligence, memory, emotions, 
sensations, movement, stress, aging, sleep, addiction, and many other brain topics.   
 
High schools students from the Hamilton-Halton-Niagara region (and surrounding area) are 
invited to compete in the 6th Annual McMaster Brain Bee, on February 17, 2009.  Participation is 
a great way to add to your resume, and win great prizes and trophies. 
 
Our champion will compete in the CIHR Canadian National Brain Bee (http://brainbee.ca), to 
be held at McMaster University in the spring of 2009.  How exciting to compete for the National 
title, trophies, cash prizes ($1500 for first prize, $1000 and $500 for 2nd and 3rd prizes) and a 
summer internship in a neuroscience laboratory for the 1st place winner!  The national winner 
will represent Canada at the International Brain Bee at Baltimore, Maryland in the fall of 2009.  
Great cash prizes, scholarships, and trophies are awarded across the 3 levels of the 
competition! 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

High School Students!   
Sixth Annual McMaster Brain Bee 
February 17, 2009 

2008 McMaster Brain 
Bee competitors 
We’d like to see your 
face in our 2009 group 
photos!  It’s a great 
experience and a fun 
way to see what’s going 
on at the university.  
Come and join us! 

For information about the McMaster Brain Bee and how to register and study, please check our web site: 
http://brain.mcmaster.ca/BrainBee 
and contact Prof. Judith Shedden: 

905-525-9140 x24345, shedden@mcmaster.ca 

We look forward to seeing you in 2009! 
Visit our web site to find out how to get involved! 


